

WEARE BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES January 17, 2021

PRESENT: JOHN (JACK) MEANEY, CHAIRMAN; FREDERICK W. HIPPLER, VICE CHAIRMAN; JONATHAN H. OSBORNE, SELECTMAN; SHERRY M. BURDICK, SELECTMAN; JOHN VAN LOENDERSLOOT, SELECTMAN

The Town of Weare Board of Selectmen attended a site walk on Sunday, January 17, 2021 at 2 PM to begin at the intersection of Mountain Road and Jewett Road, to view the Jewett Road conditions as it relates to a variance granted to Dylan Boisvert to build a home.

GUESTS: DPW Director Benjamin Knapp, Madison Albee, Dan Boisvert, Don Boisvert, Dylan Boisvert, Marc Descoteaux, Nicole Fredette, Lynda Goonan, Terry Goonan, Dennis Hebert, Jeff Spring

Chairman Meaney called the meeting to order at 2:00 pm.

Discussed 16ft pass area in front of Dylan's property on Jewett for emergency services and installing a new culvert across Jewett, while leaving the existing one in place, on Dylan's side of the existing culvert.

Satisfied with plans discussed at site.

Being there was no further business to come before the Board, Selectman Van made a motion, Chairman Meaney seconded to adjourn at 2:13 pm. Passed 5-0-0

ADJOURNMENT

A True Record.

Karen Nelson

Karen Nelson transcribed from Vice Chairman Hippler's note

January 17, 2021 Page 1